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On December 20, 2016, NOS Communications, Inc. filed an ATA seeking to introduce its 
Carrier Access Service Tariff P.U.C.O. No. 4 as it intends to offer switched access service to 
other carriers.  

Therefore, pursuant to 4901:1-7-14(F) O.A.C. of the Carrier Rules, an application to introduce a 
carrier access tariff must be filed as an ATA subject to the thirty-day automatic approval process. 
The Staff reviewed all documents and exhibits filed with this application and found them to be 
compliant, as amended, with Commission rules. Thus, Staff has determined that the proposed 
introduction of the carrier access service tariff, P.U.C.O. No. 4, appears to satisfy the 
Commission’s requirements set forth in 4901:1-1-7 of the Administrative Code.  Staff 
recommends that this application be approved on January 19, 2017.  
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